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PECO SAFETY TIMEOUT

On Tuesday, August 4, 2009 PECO Management will conduct a Safety Time Out at
all Service Buildings. Safety statistics indicate that we are on a trend this year to
exceed the number of OSHA recordable injuries that we experienced in 2008.
While we still have an excellent record in the industry, everyone’s focus should be
on attaining zero injuries. The leadership of Local 614 and PECO are absolutely
united in the belief that Safety should be the # 1 priority of all employees. There is
no job so important that it cannot be held up or shut down until all safety
concerns are addressed.

Local 614 encourages all employees to attend the time out in your building, listen
to the information, ask questions and take the time to invest in your future by
approaching every task, every day, everywhere, with safety as the # 1 priority.

For safety is not a gadget but a state of mind. ~ Eleanor Everet

Who can hope to be safe? Who sufficiently cautious? Guard himself as he may,
every moment’s an ambush. ~ Horace
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